
 

 

March 6, 2019 
 
 

Re: Katawa Construction – Reference  

 

To Whom it May Concern, 
 
Our firm has worked with both Kathy Maloney – Johnson and Warren Johnson, part of the Maloney Contracting team, 
who were the General Contractors for the construction of the Logan Lake Firehall. Although they have begun a new 
chapter of their professional careers with the establishment of Katawa Construction Ltd., I can personally speak to 
our experience with both as the key project personnel for the construction of this project.  
 
The Logan Lake project is a 11,500 sf wood based, post disaster, municipal project serving the community of Logan 
Lake and the surrounding area as both the District Fire Hall and Emergency Operation Center.   
 
Both Kathy and Warren were instrumental in not only the management and construction of the project; but, their 
contribution in handling timelines, supervisory performance of the subtrades, managing the construction budget and 
creating an atmosphere of teamwork were key components in the successful completion of this project.   
 
I would highly recommend both or either of them for their easy manner, professional approach and ability to work as a 
team throughout challenges and the successes of any project. The Logan Lake Firehall has gone on to win a 2018 
Institutional Wood Design Award for Small Buildings from the Canadian Wood Council, BC Wood Works and we very 
much consider Kathy and Warren to be an integral part of the success of this project.  
 
I have no doubt that they would approach any project with the same commitment, honesty and teamwork that 
permeated all aspects of our experience with them. They recognize that architecture and construction go hand in 
hand as part of the craft of building which is a rare trait to still find in our business. 
 
Please do not hesitate to give me a call if you need any additional information in this regard. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Kimberly Johnston, Architect AIBC, MRAIC, LEED AP. 


